Cooking Club
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a quick note to apologise for the confusion with regard to Cooking Club start date; and to clarify that Cooking Club will be held in Snow Leopards (Nursery) and will begin on Wednesday 16th January. As there is only capacity for 2 children from each class I will send a note home tomorrow with those children who will be starting next week. The names of the children who were unsuccessful this time will be held over until the next session begins after half term and if they are still interested I will do my very best according to numbers to include them in session 2.
